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Start Partial operation at Kure works 

 
 
We would like to extend our deepest sympathies to all those who affected 
by the recent natural disaster of heavy rainfall. 
 
Due to heavy rain started on last July 6, we were forced to shut down  
both Kure and Nigata works from July 9th to 11th. 
 

However, as of July 12, both Kure works and Nigata works started partial 
operation. 
 

We sincerely regret for the inconvenience happen during these two weeks 
and very sorry to all our business partners till we come back to normal 
operation. 

 


